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NOTICE  
 

The undersigned is delighted to inform that Law Department, Bankura University is going to 

organise a virtual Legal Aid Camp and Legal Awareness Programme in collaboration with the 

District Legal Services Authority, Bankura on 3rd February, 2022 at 12 Noon. The purpose of 

the above camp is to make people aware of their rights, about the role, activities and functioning 

of the legal services institutions and also to address the legal issues/ problems, if any 

encountered by the participants and need legal assistance. In this auspicious occasion, 

distinguished Judges, Lawyers and academicians will grace the event and will promote this 

legal awareness programme. All the Faculty Members, Principals, TICs, HODs, Officers, Non-

Teaching Staffs, Students of the Bankura University and affiliated colleges are requested to 

join the event. The people from different walk (s) of life who desire to get legal assistance are 

also requested and encouraged to participate.  

Participation of all in the above programme is earnestly solicited. 

Please Register for the event through the following Registration Link: 

https://forms.gle/yahKSMqFBP1v7w139 

The Link will be valid upto 7 pm on 02.02.2022 

E-certificates will be provided to all the registered participants. 

 

   

Prof. (Dr.) Subir Kumar Roy 

Head,  

Department of Law 

   

Copy Forwarded for information to : 

1. All HoDs/ Principals/TICs, Bankura University & Affiliated Colleges with a request to 

ensure the participation of the staff and students within their jurisdiction 

2. Dean (Officiating), P.G. Faculty Council of Arts etc. 

3. All Officers, Bankura University 

4. All Faculty members and other Staff Bankura University & Affiliated Colleges 

5. Secretary, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor  

6. System Administrator, Bankura University with a request to upload the above notice in 

the University Website. 

https://forms.gle/yahKSMqFBP1v7w139

